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July 9, 2018

ADVISORY

TO ’ The Schools Division Superintendents of Aurora, Bataan,
Bulacan, Malolos City, Meycauayan City, San Jose del
Monte City, Nueva Ecija, Cabanatuan City, Pampanga
Angeles City, City of San Fernando, Tarlac Province,
Tarlac City, Zambales and Olongapo City

FROM : THE OFFICER-IN-CHARGE
Office of the Regional Director

SUBJECT : CMA's request to visit/take footage of Region lll Schools

with Barangay Health Stations (BHS) and conduct
interview to Principals

Please be informed of the request of MS. PRINCESS C. GATMAITAN, Program
Researcher, Reporter's Notebook, GMA to visit/take footage of Region Il
Schools with Barangay Health Stations (BHS) and conduct a short interview to
Principals regarding structure status of the BHS on July 12,13, 16 & 17, 2018. This
is in connection with the special episode they are doing regarding DOH's
Barangay Health Stations to be aired  this July 2018.

This Office interposes no objection on the request, provided that there will be
no disruption of classes during the visit and interview of the school heads.

For dissemination to schools concerned.

i ad
MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V
Director Il
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Regional Director

ESSD]/pQuI



GMA

July 6, 2018
MALCOLM S. GARMA

DIRECTOR Il EIVED B\

OIC-OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR - /
DEPARMENT OF EDUCATION — CENTRAL LUZON RETES a4 ¢

Dear Sir Garma;
Greetings!

Reporter's Notebook is one of the leading and most awarded investigative documentary shows on
Philippine television. It provides an in-depth look on national issues that affect the lives of Filipinos.
Now on its 13th year, Reporter's Notebook has earned recognitions and citations from various
prestigious award-giving bodies here and abroad. GMA News' senior reporters and news anchors
Maki Pulido and Jun Veneracion host the program.

Reporter's Notebook hopes to provide a thorough inquiry on different issues the country face today.
For our special episode this coming July 12, 2018, Thursday, we are doing a story regarding the
DOH's Barangay Health Stations (BHS).

In line with this, we would like to request permission to allow us to visit/take footage of the Region IlI
Schools with Barangay Health Stations (BHS) and conduct a short interview to the Principal/s re:
structure status of the BHS. We would like also to request the complete list of BHS in Region 3 with
corresponding budget/accomplishment report.

We would like to conduct the documentation onKJuly 9-10, 2018) M [2-~[% J7 (@-(T,20 4
U

Rest assured that due acknowledgements will be given to your kind office. Should you have

questions or clarifications regarding our request, you may reach us through the following contact

information:

Landline: (632) 504-7157

Mobile number: 09159555858

Email address: reportersnb@gmanetwork.com / princessgatmaitan@gmail.com

Your immediate and favorable response will be highly appreciated. Thank you very much!

Sincerely,

PRINCESS C. GATMAITAN
Program Researcher
Reporter’s Notebook



